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18 October 2023

Dear Parents

After half term, we will be starting our new English unit on Macbeth. To engage the children in
this new unit, we would like to ask them to dress up.

On Tuesday 31 October 2023, children in Year 6 are invited to come to school dressed as a
character from Macbeth or in the theme of the play ready for an exciting Macbeth workshop.
Some ideas for dressing up are:

Witch
Ghost
King
Queen

This is not an exhaustive list — if you can come up with a more creative idea then we would
love to see it.

Wishing you a restful half term break.
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